Ann Clark

From: Suzanne Moore <SMoore®@arlibrary.org>
Sent: Tuesday, March 13, 2018 9:40 PM

To: Ann Clark

Subject: A RE: Commissioners' Meeting next Monday
Anne,

I do want to come next Monday, but didn't see your email until tonight. I am in Raleigh at a REDI conference with NC
Rural Center. I don't have information for the commissioner's packet, but planned to share our current programming
and talk about how the library is working with community partners to inspire civic engagement. You could include this
link to our recent Calendar Year / Fiscal Year information: http://www.arlibrary.org/images/2017 Infographic.pdf I will
bring copies of this infographic to the meeting for Sam and the commissioners.

I hope I didn't miss the opportunity to be included on next Monday's agenda. I have already invited our Friends and
hoard members to attend next week in support of the library.

Thank you,

Suzanne Moore

Ashe County Librarian
336.846.2041 x229

Sent: Tuesday, March 13, 2018 10:32 AM
To: Suzanne Moore
Subject: Commissioners' Meeting next Monday

Hi Suzanne...do you still want to be scheduled on next Monday’s commissioners” agenda? If so, | need your information
for the commissioners’ packets as soon as possible this morning.

Thanks!
Ann

Ann J. Clark, MMC, NCCCC

Clerk to the Board of Commissioners
Assistant to the County Manager
County of Ashe

150 Government Circle, Suite 2500
Jefferson NC 28640

336-846-5514
aclark@ashecountygov.com

Pursuant to North Carolina General Statutes Chapter 132, Public Records, this electronic mail message and any attachments hereto, as
well as any electronic mail message(s) that might be sent in response to it may be considered public record and as such are subject to
request and review by, and disclosure to, third parties.



